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New Vicars Appointed 

Many new Vicars for Religious were appointed over the summer. A letter of welcome was sent to 
them by the East Coast Chair. Both Executive secretary and Eastern Chair have tried to personally 
contact new board members. 

Needed : Sr Anna has developed a spread sheet for Vicars. The Old Directory on the Web site 
needs to be updated with new bishops and Vicar Information. 

 

Fall Conference 

On November 12-14, 2024, the Eastern Region will meet at Villa Pauline for their Annual 
Conference. The speaker will be Sr. Barbara Ann Mullen, CJS, Vicar of the Diocese of Hartford. 
LCWR published an article written for Occasional Papers in the Winter 2024 issue. She will lead the 
group in a contemplative approach to our ministry. 

Eastern Board Elections will take place. There will be multiple changes since the secretary and 
treasurer  were elected to the Executive Board and remained active in their roles at the Eastern 
Conference level.  
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